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As a civil engineer and resident of Portland, I urge you to support HB 2949 because it 

is a practical, market-based next step to solve a pending disaster of overwhelming 

magnitude. Risk bonds have the potential to provide the financial incentives for 

owners and operators of bulk fuel terminals to encourage them to invest in safer 

alternatives and take basic steps to protect our communities. 


